
NORTH 

Dakota I Ethics Commission 
Be Legendary: 

August 13, 2020 

Ms. Vonette Richter 
Assistant Code Revisor 
North Dakota Legislative Council 
State Capitol 
600 East Boulevard, 2nd Floor 
Bismarck, ND 58505-0360 

Dear Ms. Richter: 

The Notice of Intent to adopt Ethics Commission rules and a copy of the proposed rules 

are enclosed as required by N.D.C.C. § 28-32-10(1 ). 

Sincerely, 

Dave Thiele 
Executive Director 
North Dakota Ethics Commission 
(701) 328-5322 
(701) 426-8836 (cell) 
dthiele@nd.gov 

Enclosures 

101 Slate Dr. Suite 4 
Bismarck, ND 58503 
https:l/www. ethicscommission. nd. gov/ 

(701) 328-5325 
email: ethicscommission@nd.gov 



FULL NOTICE OF INTENT TO 
ADOPT ETHICS COMMISSION RULES 

 
TAKE NOTICE that the North Dakota Ethics Commission will hold a public hearing 

to address proposed Ethics Commission Rules at 9:00 a.m. CT on Sept 15, 2020, at 101 

Slate Dr. Suite #4, in Bismarck. The purpose of the proposed rules is to implement Article 

XIV of the North Dakota Constitution, effective January 5, 2019, relating to allowable gifts 

between lobbyists and public officials.   The proposed rules will have no fiscal impact and 

are not expected to have an impact on the regulated community in excess of $50,000.   

These are not emergency rules.   

The proposed rules may be found at https://www.ethicscommission.nd.gov/.  A 

copy of the proposed rules may be requested by writing the above address or emailing 

ethicscommmission@nd.gov.  Written or oral comments on the proposed rules sent to 

the above address or emailed to ethicscommmission@nd.gov and received by Sept 29, 

2020 will be fully considered. 

If you plan to attend the public hearing and will need special facilities or assistance 

relating to a disability, please contact the Ethics Commission at (701) 328-5325 or 

address at least fourteen (14) days prior to the public hearing. 

Dated this 13th day of August 2020. 

          //s// 
Dave Thiele 

       Executive Director  
       North Dakota Ethics Commission 

https://www.ethicscommission.nd.gov/
mailto:ethicscommmission@nd.gov
mailto:ethicscommmission@nd.gov

